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  Date:  Friday 20th June 2025 

 

School Information Year Group relevant to Page 
Number 

End of Year Exams 7-9 4-5 
 

Cultural Heritage Day All Families 6 
 

Arbor App Update All Families 7-8 
 

Rewards and House System Years 7-10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9-11 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Year Group relevant to Page 
Number 

 
Dates for your Diary Years 7 – 11 11 
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Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
Information about your child’s Key Stage 3 End of Year Exams  
 
Next week, all Key Stage 3 students will sit their End of Year English and Maths Exams.  As you are aware, 
these exams will take place in the Sports Hall to give students experience of sitting assessments under 
formal exam conditions.    
 
These exams had been planned to take place from Monday 23rd June to Thursday 26th June.  However, the 
Sports Hall is unavailable on Thursday 26th June.  As a result, the following exams (Year 7 Maths (Paper 2), 
Year 9 Maths (Paper 2) and Year 8 English (Writing)) will now be sat in classrooms instead, still under exam 
conditions.  Students have been informed of these changes.  
 
We will continue to provide a ‘booster’ session for English and Maths immediately before exam.  Some of 
these boosters begin at 8am.  Please see the exam schedule to see when these are running for your child 
and encourage them to attend.  We run ‘boosters’ before every GCSE exam for our Year 11 students.  We are 
committed to encouraging all of our students to develop good habits earlier in their school life to help them 
prepare well for their GCSE exams.  (Students can also access of our breakfast club (from 7.30am) before 
morning boosters start, free of charge).  
 
I have attached an updated copy of next week’s exam timetable for your information.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued support and helping your son/daughter prepare for their End of Year 
Exams.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
   
Miss Samantha Wells  
Assistant Principal (Assessment Data and Interventions)  
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Week beginning 23rd June 2025:   
English and Maths End of Year Exams  

(KS3 students will be sitting these exams in the Sports Hall) 
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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Celebrating Cultural Heritage Day – Tuesday 8th July  
 
We are excited to announce that on Tuesday 8th July, The Lowry Academy will be holding a Cultural 
Heritage Day as part of our Enrichment Day programme.  
 
This special day will be a vibrant celebration of the diverse cultural backgrounds that make up our school 
community. With over 40 different nations of origin represented within our student and staff body, this is a 
brilliant opportunity to reflect on and celebrate the richness of our identities, traditions, and shared global 
connections.  
 
The theme of the day is: “Exploring cultural heritage – what it means, why it matters, and how it 
connects us all.”  
 
Throughout the day, students will engage in activities designed to deepen their understanding of cultural 
heritage — from exploring music, language, food, and clothing to reflecting on personal and collective 
identity. We believe that learning about and appreciating different cultures helps build mutual respect, 
encourages curiosity, and fosters a strong sense of belonging and community.  
 
Heritage Dress and Showcase Parade  
As part of the celebrations, students are invited to attend school wearing heritage dress that reflects and 
honours their cultural background. This could be traditional clothing, colours, or accessories that represent 
a part of their identity or family history.  
 
We will also be holding a Heritage Clothing Showcase Parade at the end of the day to celebrate all those 
who take part. Please note:  

• This is not a non-uniform day — students who are not wearing heritage dress should attend in full 
school uniform.  

• Participation in the showcase parade is by invitation only. Interested students should speak with 
Miss Jones for further details and apply via the Microsoft Form shared on Teams for authorisation. 
This should be completed by Friday 27th June at the latest.  

  
All students are invited to attend school wearing appropriate heritage clothing and will be provided with a 
pass permitting this upon completion of the Microsoft Form. Again, this should be completed no later than 
Friday 27th June. Passes will be issued to students On Friday 4th July.  Please note that any students who are 
unsuitably dressed will be asked to return home and change.  
 
Students in Year 8 and Year 9 should attend school in PE kit to support the activities taking place throughout 
the day. They have the option to change into heritage clothing when not completing these activities.  
This day aligns with and promotes our school values, and we look forward to seeing students celebrate who 
they are and where they come from. If you have any questions or would like to support the day in any way, 
please do not hesitate to contact us.   
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Arbor App Update 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Thank you to those of you who have recently signed up to use our Arbor App. We are pleased to see a steady 
increase in the uptake of the App, particularly by the parents and carers of our Year 9 students who have 
doubled the number of frequent users from last week!   

Please remember the Arbor App is our primary platform of communication between school and home.  The 
information available in the app is used to stay connected with us and to keep you up to date with your child’s 
daily school life.   

Our aim is to ensure every parent and carer has signed up to and make use of the Arbor App before we break 
for the summer holidays. 
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 Homework | Students | The Lowry Academy 

The Lowry Academy UK - The Lowry Academy UK 

 

https://www.lowryacademy.org.uk/students/homework
https://lowryacademy.eplatform.co/
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Diary dates  

   
    
Please make a note of the following dates, further information will be sent to families closer to specific 
events:    
 

   

Date(s) Relevant to    Event    

Wednesday 25th June Year 11 
 

All Families 

All GCSE Exams End 
 
EAL Coffee Morning 
 

Thursday 26th June Year 10 Salford College Trip 

Thursday 26th June – Friday 27th 
June  

All Families Salford Transition Days 

Tuesday 1st July Al Families 
 

Year 11 

Photographer in School 
 
Leavers’ Assembly (Students only) 
 

Wednesday 2nd July All Families 
 

Year 11 

Photographer in School 
 
Prom 
 

Thursday 3rd July Families with SEND SEND Coffee Morning 

Friday 4th July All Families INSET Day – School closed to students 

Tuesday 8th July All Families Enrichment Day 

Thursday 10th July All Families Sports Day 

Tuesday 22nd July All Families Gold Reward Trip Day 
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